

CITY OF CANNON BEACH

Administrative Order 22-01

Rescinding Administrative Order 21-02 - Requiring all Participation in Public Meetings to be Accomplished Electronically and Closing City Hall to Visitors Except by Appointment

Administrative Order 21-02 required all participation in public meetings to be accomplished electronically and closed City Hall to visitors except by appointment as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Administrative Order 22-01 rescinds this requirement and allows all public access and participation for City Council, Commissions, Boards, Committees meetings and City Hall effective March 14, 2022.

Bruce St. Denis

Date